BIRCH RUN PARK BOARD MEETING

January 24, 1977

Present: Ken Hobson, Walter Zuellig, James Frank, Ken Savage, Secretary, Jackie Tanner. Absent: John Fierstien, Cindy Fent, Don Bailer, Jerry Horan.

Ken Savage opened the meeting with a letter from Marcia Strong asking for a representative from the park board to help with the July 4th Celebration. Ken Hobson volunteered.

Discussion was held on deposit retained form the Lions Club.

Walter Zuellig made a suggestion we place signes in the restrooms to instruct persons on where to turn on the water to eliminate future problems.

Ken Savage informed the board that Glen Krisler would like to use the ball diamond four nights a week for league ball.

A proposal was read from Spicer Engineering for our 1977-78 project to complete the park.

It was suggested we eliminate security lights on parking lot No. 1. Ken Hobson suggested a shuffleboard, other suggestions-ice skating rink, basketball courts.

Jackie Tanner requested use of the tennis courts for league play 1 or 2 nights.

James Frank suggested we take a look at the equipment in the kiddies play area, and possible add to it, also purchase trees.

A fence around the ball diamond would be the No. 1 priority of our project.

Ken Hobson made a motion the meeting be closed. All favored.